
 
 

Lite-On Technology Corp. 
Bldg. C, No. 90, Chien 1 Rd., Chung-Ho ,New Taipei City 23585, 

Taiwan, R.O.C 
 
 
 
 

Change In ID Authorization Letter 
 
 
Date: 2016-07-01  
Re: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: PPQ-MP1 (original FCC ID) 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter grants authorization for representative of Silex Technology, Inc. to apply to FCC 
for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. This 
authorization applies to Lite-On Technology Corp., FCC ID: PPQ-MP1 We are aware that 
Silex Technology, Inc. intends to market the above referenced product under their own FCC 
ID: N6C-SXULPGN 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 

 
                              
TC Wu / Director  
LITE-ON TECHNOLOGY CORP.  
Tel: 886-2-2222-6181  
Fax: 886-2-2226-6749  
E-mail:tc.wu@liteon.com 


